
Welcome New Cetronia Families, 
 
 That probably sounds awkward right now, but I am hopeful over time you will get used 
to it.  The Cetronia staff and I understand there are a lot of feelings when transitioning to a new 
elementary school. Currently, we are all experiencing a lot of changes, and a new school is an 
added adjustment for both you and your child. The elementary principals are keeping the same 
dates for the “lunch bunch with your new principal,” however, they will be done virtually. 
 
Thursday, May 7 - Virtual lunch with the current Parkway Manor students coming to Cetronia 
 
Monday, May 11- Virtual lunch with the current Fogelsville students coming to Cetronia 
 
I will send you more information next week regarding specific meeting times and how they will 
be hosted.  We will monitor Governor Wolf’s COVID 19 orders through the rest of the year and 
summer to help determine the structure of future building and family orientations.   
 
To help you begin to get familiar with Cetronia, as of this Friday, you will start to receive our 
10:00am school-wide email.  Also, please consider following Cetronia on Twitter using this 
Twitter handle @CETHedgehogs.  Our school’s homepage is https://cetronia.parklandsd.org. 
 
Feel free to email or call me with questions you have regarding your child’s transition to 
Cetronia.  I look forward to meeting and welcoming you and your child to Cetronia Elementary 
School, Home of the Hedgehogs.  Until then, I wish your family much health and success 
wrapping up your current school year. 
 
Sincerely, 
Jamie 
 
 
Dr. James P. Giaquinto 
Principal 
Cetronia Elementary School 
giaquintoj@parklandsd.org 
610-351-5860 
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